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Weekly News – Friday 25th January 2019  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week in English, we have written two descriptive 

paragraphs of a wintery setting based on our current novel of 

‘Snow Spider. 

This week we have really focused on art! Our topic has been 

the work of Peter H Reynolds, famous for ‘The Dot’. The children 

have shown AMAZING resilience and determination whilst 

having lots of fun. Come to the arts exhibition to see what the 

children have created… 

Next week, the timetable will return back to normal. We will be 

picking up ‘division’ in Maths, ‘mummification’ in Topic and 

‘teeth’ in Science. 

Next week we will be sending out the medical information and 

contact details for the British Museum trip. Please make sure 

that these are returned by Monday 4th February at the latest.  

Have a lovely weekend! 

Year 4 Team  

 

Home Learning Reminder 

This week, the homework will be Mathletics on multiplication and 

division. Please ensure that time is set aside for your child to 

complete these, as they do reinforce current learning in school. 

Please also ensure children are practicing their spellings and times 

tables regularly. Don’t forget to keep up with the reading! 

 

Date Reminders 

Monday 11th February 

British Museum Trip 

Thursday 28th February 

Swimming talk 

 

 

Announcements 

Snacks for playtime should be: 

fruit, vegetables or a healthy nut 

and chocolate free cereal bar. 

Please, no crisps! 

 


